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RCSD Hosting First-Ever Esports Tournament for Elementary Students 

Who: 
Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School No. 9, and Charles Carroll 
School No. 46

What: 
E-sports tournament 

When:
Saturday, March 23, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Where:
Charles Carroll School No. 46
250 Newcastle Road
Rochester, NY 14610

Details:
The Rochester City School District will be hosting its first-ever Esports tournament for elementary students on 
Saturday, March 23, 2024.  Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School 
No. 9, and Charles Carroll School No. 46 will be participating in a Mario Kart tournament. After some prelimi-
nary rounds, scores will be tallied, and the top two teams per school will advance to a championship round.  

In February, students from five secondary schools participated in a Rocket League tournament at Great Lakes 
Gaming in Rochester.  Rocket League is a sport-based video game featuring a soccer game with cars based 
on teamwork and outmaneuvering opponents. 

The District also has a Girls Who Game Club, made up of students from East Upper School, Edison Career 
and Technology High School, Mary McLeod Bethune School No. 45, and Montessori Academy School No. 53.  
The RCSD Girls Who Game Club has already received prestigious honors since its inception in 2021.  The 
team placed first in North America for its work toward a United Nations Sustainability and Development goal of 
affordable and clean energy and gender equality.  
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Rochester City School District to Implement Early Dismissal for PreK–8 Due to Extreme Heat

With temperatures forecasted to exceed 90 degrees early next week, the Rochester City School District (RCSD) will im-
plement an early dismissal schedule for all PreK through grade 8 students next Monday and Tuesday. Staff will remain at 
their assigned locations for the full workday. 

Lunch will be provided before dismissal. All after-school activities are canceled on both days. Families are encouraged to 
visit www.rcsdk12.org to confirm their child’s specific dismissal time.

Students are expected to report as scheduled for Regents and final exams. These exams will continue without interrup-
tion.

Graduation and moving-up ceremonies will proceed as planned unless families are notified otherwise by their child’s 
school.

The District has taken additional steps to keep school buildings as cool as possible, including overnight ventilation and 
the use of fans throughout the day. Families are encouraged to dress students in light, breathable clothing and send 
them to school with a refillable water bottle if possible.

The District continues to monitor weather conditions closely and will provide updates if additional changes to the sched-
ule are necessary.

For more information, visit www.rcsdk12.org.
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